

MEETING MINUTES

Patrol – Emergency Services

December 20, 2017 7:00 PM Meeting called to order by Chairman Brian Gerrish

In Attendance:

John Moore, Tom Drybread, Jason Lane, Brian Gerrish

Guests: Emily Martin introduced Mary Stokes who is interested in the Patrol and Emergency Services Committee

Board Liaison: Laura Drybread

Agenda – Minute Notes

1. Introductions – New Member Mary Stokes – Completed Background check form.
2. Approval of Minutes – Minutes from Last meeting given to Brian Gerrish
3. Two Week Patrol Calendar – Radar - Brian will send the information to Josh so he can make a calendar. The Speeding Kiosk has been out on the road several times this past week.
4. Vandalism Report – Vacation Check Program – No Vandalism to Report
5. Old Business
 - a. Vacation Check Program – How to get to Patrol for rounds – See Below
 - b. Sheriff Patrol Updates
6. New Business
 - a. Gate, Security and Safety Project – See Below
7. Next Meeting
8. Adjourn

Old Business

Vacation Check Form – There are several check requests in the notebook in the office. The question has become how we can get this information to the Patrol Group. It was suggested that the Office Staff create a spread sheet with the information from the requests listed on it. The Office staff would then email it to The Chair and Secretary every Thursday so they can ensure that the list gets to the pair who are on patrol for that weekend. John Moore will ensure that it gets to the Sheriff's Patrols who are on duty on given evenings. Should anyone need the signed form for authorization the Board Liaison can be contacted and retrieve it from the Office. Laura will discuss with the office and have them set up a spreadsheet and a weekly reminder of pulling the report and sending it out.

New Business

Laura discussed the project that she and Richard Hill are assigned for oversight for this upcoming year. Many ideas were discussed. The meeting time of the subcommittee will be from 6 pm to 7 pm on Wednesdays just prior to the Patrol and Emergency Services Meeting. Other community residents who have expressed interest in the committee are Bob Coffey and Norris Mauritson. Patti Frost, John Moore and Brian Gerrish have all volunteered to sit on the committee as well. Our first meeting will be at 6 PM on Wednesday January 3rd 2018.

Summary

The Next Patrol-ES Meeting will be held on January 3, 2018 at 7 PM. Will be preceded by Gate Project Sub Committee.